
 

 

Information for Waiting List Applicants from April 17-19, 2019 

If you applied for our waiting list and received a control number, you will be 

entered into the lottery for a spot on the waiting list.  If you do not meet 

occupancy requirements, you will be removed from the lottery. These 

occupancy requirements can be found on our website under the Waiting Lis 

tab. 

We received over 450 applications. Of these, 50 applications per unit size 

will be selected by lottery. We will contact applicants that made the lottery 

by the end of the month by email. 

Then applications will have preferences applied and be put on the waiting 

list in order based upon these preferences.  Our Preferences can also be 

found  on our web site under the  Waiting List tab.  

The first five applicants on those lists will be sent a complete application 

requiring signatures and documents.  When we have an available unit, we 

will contact the first person on the list to review and update information.  If 

they still qualify, they will be offered a unit. Once an applicant is housed or 

refuses a unit, we will then contact the next person on the list.   

If you have made the waiting list and need to update your information, you 

will be able to do that on our web site after the end of April.  

In order to remain on the waiting list, you are required to update your 

application information during the 30-day period of October 15 – November 

15 and again during the period of April 15 –May 15. Failure to update your 

information during this time period will automatically drop you from the 

waiting list.  

We have a total of 20 units: 2- One bedrooms, 8- two bedrooms and 10- 

three bedrooms and seldom have vacancies.   

Frisco Housing Authority will not release any Waiting List information over 

the telephone. 


